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NOTICE OF MOTION  
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor C. Hotham: 
 
As local councils come under more and more financial pressure all possible 
efficiencies/savings must be considered. Across the country some two tier 
council areas are actively forming unitary authorities which they believe will bring 
very considerable cost savings.  
 
The motion is:  
 
“BDC will actively engage, through a cross party working group, with the county 
and other district councils to assess the feasibility and benefit of the formation of 
one or two unitary authorities for the whole of Worcestershire.” 
 


